
 
 

 

SeaTac Seeks Applicants for Vacant Council Position 
 
SeaTac, WA (September 14, 2018) – The SeaTac City Council is seeking applications from SeaTac 
residents interested in serving an unexpired term for Council Position Number 5. The position was 
vacated on September 12, 2018 when Michael J. Siefkes announced he was stepping down from the 
Council. The council term will run through the November 2019 General Election certification period. 
 
There are two requirements for all applicants for the seat. Pursuant to RCW 35A.12.030, all 
applicants must be a registered voter in the City of SeaTac on the day they submit their application. In 
addition, interested applicants must be a resident of the City of SeaTac for a period of at least one 
year preceding the date of appointment. 
 
Applications are available from the City Clerk at 4800 South 188th Street, SeaTac, WA 98188, or on 
the City’s website at: http://www.seatacwa.gov/government/city-council. 
  
Any questions, please call 206.973.4661. All applications must be submitted to the City Clerk in 
person at, or by mail to, the address above by 5 p.m., Friday, September 28, 2018. 
 
The Council will hold a public meeting, date to be determined, to interview candidates and make a 
final selection for the vacant position. 
 
 
 
About the City of SeaTac: 

Incorporated in February 1990, the City of SeaTac is located approximately midway between the cities of Seattle and 

Tacoma. The City of SeaTac is 10 square miles in area and has a population of 29,130*. The City is a vibrant community, 

economically strong, environmentally sensitive, and people-oriented. The City boundaries surround the Seattle-Tacoma 

International Airport, (approximately three-square-mile area) which is owned and operated by the Port of Seattle.  

*April 1, 2018 OFM 
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Media Contact:   Government Relations and Communications Manager Kyle Moore 
206.973.4812 or City Clerk Kristina Gregg 206.973.4881 
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